Plympton Coundil on Aging Minutes - December 12, 2014
Members present: Shirley Martin, Barbara Knox, Jean Langley, Chris Maiorano, Sue Walker, Dot
Cushman, Evie Hannigan

The Council on Aging met at the Town House on December 12, 2014 at 10:30 am with Chris
Maiorano presiding. The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Senior Aide, Jim Mustacaros reported on present and new clients. Jim raised the issue of an
emergency transportation fund for people if he is unable to transport them home from the
hospital. Discussion followed and it was decided to use the money in the Friends Fund. Jim will
make the decision for use of a cab for the person.
Old Colony Elder Services - No report this month.

Senior Club News — Dot Cushman reported the Christmas Dinner will be December 10 hosted by
the Upland Club for Plympton seniors. There will be no January meeting.

Chris Malorano spoke about a Senlor Luncheon this spring. After some discussion it was
decided that we would have entertainment, deserts and punch in May on a Saturday or Sunday
afternoon at the Historical Society.

The candidates have been selected for the Senior Work Off Program. Chris will notify them,
The work will begin in January until September.

Treasurer’s Report: Town: $5,020.42; Handy person; $2,620.00
Meeting adjourned at 11:45 am. .
Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Hannigan



